
From: Mary 

Sent: 04 October 2022 12:25 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/2476/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Jaspreet Chana, 

 

I am writing to you as I was unable to use the comments section on the website. I would like 

to register my strong objection to 5 Pilgrim's Lane's proposed installation of two air 

conditioning units.  

 

I had commented on earlier plans for the property but this seems to be a new feature in the 

application?There are already noise pollutions issues closeby -  from the (now closed) Kojo's 

air vents installed without prior Council permission and other buildings on the high street. 

 

These two proposed air conditioning units are quite unnecessary in a domestic situation. No 

one in the neighbouring houses on Pilgrim's Lane (1,3,5,7,9) has air conditioning units and 

they are bound to  increase noise pollution levels beyond an acceptable margin and really 

impact on all neighbours throughout the day and night. We are baffled as to why this is still 

being considered. 

 

Many thanks for your attention to this matter. 

Kind regards 

Mary Horlock  


